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Effort Comments  

Outreach, Education and 
Prevention/Awareness 
Programming  

 

The UAA Dating Violence and Sexual Assault Coalition for Change is a 
group that consists of students, staff, faculty and community partners to 
discuss and plan ways to fight and raise awareness of sexual assault and 
dating violence on campus.  The coalition meets monthly and is open to 
anyone that wants to be involved. 

New prevention staff have been hired by the Dean of Student’s Office, 
and will be in place in August.  Plans are in place for the partnership 
between the Office of Equity and Compliance and Prevention as an initial 
meeting will take place in August, with ongoing meetings throughout the 
year. 
 
Campus Kick-Off takes place on August 27, where there will be a resource 
booth for the Office of Equity and Compliance to include all of the OEC 
staff.  
 
New OEC fliers have been developed to distribute amongst all of the UAA 
campuses. 

Training  Title IX Student Training Completion:  
The student completion rates for the academic year are as follows.  For 
reference, there were 8,053 students in the Fall semester, 7,215 in the 
Spring semester and 2,432 in the Summer Semester. 
 
As of June 24, completion rates are as follows: 

Student TIX Training 
Anchorage 72% 
Kenai Peninsula College 55% 
Kodiak College 47% 
Matanuska-Susitna College 46% 
Prince William Sound College 60% 

 
Title IX Employee Training Completion:   
The employee training completion rate as of June 24 is as follows: 

Employee TIX Training 
Anchorage 91% 
Kenai Peninsula College 96% 
Kodiak College 90% 
Matanuska-Susitna College 99% 








